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Dear Colts Family, 
 
The New Year brings a new milestone 

on our beloved campus.  All are cordially 
invited to the ribbon cutting ceremony of 
the completed renovations to our school on 
Friday, January 25 beginning at 10AM.  This 
ceremony will feature our campus student 
organizations as well as local and state 
elected officials. We will celebrate the 
rebirth of Evan E. Worthing High School as 
The Pride of Sunnyside.  I’m so excited and 
I’m sure that you all are as well.  

If you missed our 2018 Winter 
Worthingland Scholarship Gala you missed 
a special opportunity to see the 
accomplishments of our community 
partners, alumni, and citizens of Sunnyside 
who have supported us throughout the 
years.  Thank you to everyone who 
purchased a ticket, advertisement, as well 
as our Stallion Sponsors.  Your contributions 
will assist our staff and students in various 
activities on campus.  A special thank you to 
Ms. Etta’s Catering, Chloe Cook Events, 
Rileys Flower Garden, CJ the DJ, Jennifer 
Jermany, and Se7en The Poet for 
participating in the gala.  Congratulations to 
Mrs. Benette for stepping up to the 
challenge and selling the most tickets of our 
staff members.  We look forward to seeing 
everyone again next year.   

As you can see we are always busy on 
our campus.  As the saying goes, “you miss 
a day, you miss a lot.” Continue to review 
upcoming events on our various social 
media platforms as well as the newsletter.  
I’m sure to see you all at many of our 
upcoming events.  

 
 
 

For more information, follow us on twitter 
at:  

Worthing High School 
@WorthingColts1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

          Khalilah Campbell-Rhone, Principal 
On behalf of the faculty and staff, I 
would like to welcome you to the 
website for Worthing High School. 
Worthing has a history of academic 
accomplishments coupled with a unique 
campus atmosphere, in a community 
surrounded by Sunny Side pride. 
We, the faculty and staff of Worthing, 
commit to advance our students 
academically, intellectually, and socially 
to prepare them for leadership in an 
ever-changing global society.  We 
encourage our students to take full 
advantage of every opportunity to look 
at the world through informed eyes and 
broaden their horizons, by actively 
embracing our school culture. 

PUSHING PAST ORDINARY… MOVING TOWARDS EXTRAORDINARY!!! 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Principal’s Corner 

https://twitter.com/worthingcolts1?lang=en
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College Readiness 
Worthing’s College Center is 
committed to providing higher 
education access to 9th–12th grade 
students and works closely with 
campuses and district departments 
to create and maintain a college- 
bound culture throughout the 
school year. Starting the 1st 
Semester, students and parents are 
highly encouraged to take charge of 
their learning, connect with others 
about post-secondary education, 
and dive into preparing for college 
early. The College Center’s staff aim 
is to help more students graduate 
from high school with the skills they 
need to enroll, succeed, and 
complete college. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Applications are available online for The Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo.  Applicants must be a U.S. citizen and Texas 
resident, high school senior, complete the Federal Student Aid application, and plan to attend an accredited not-for-profit 
university in Texas.  For more information log onto https://www.rodeohouston.com/.   
 
The Mayor’s Office of Cultural Affairs in a partnership with Houston Arts Partners is accepting applications for the Mayor’s 
Art Scholarship.  The deadline to apply is Monday, March 25, 2019 at 5PM.  Seniors and juniors interested in applying can 
log onto www.hapconference.org/scholarship for more information.  
 
The Marvy Finger Family Foundation offers scholarships for low-socioeconomic students enrolled in a two-year workforce 
degree/certificate program in the Houston area.  Applications are available at www.hisdcareerreadiness.org/scholarships 
or contact Cruz Casiano at 713-867-7044 or email scholarship@fingercompanies.com.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COLLEGE READINESS DEPARTMENT 

JEREL SHOWERS, COLLEGE ACCESS COORDINATOR 
Jerel.Showers@houstonisd.org 
Office: 713.733.3433 

ASHLEY TURNAGE, 12th Grade College and 
Career Readiness Advisor 

ARMAND FUENTES, 9th – 11th Grade College 
and Career Readiness Advisor  
 

 

https://www.rodeohouston.com/
http://www.hapconference.org/scholarship
http://www.hisdcareerreadiness.org/scholarships
mailto:scholarship@fingercompanies.com
mailto:Jerel.Showers@houstonisd.org
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We are excited to have Discover U back on campus. Discover U FLO advisors are on campus in the college access room weekly to assist 
students in applying for Fantastic Learning Opportunities (FLO) out-of-school (i.e. during the summer) programs. Students can choose a FLO 
based on their interest and abilities.  Some FLOs are free and others may require tuition and/or travel fees that range from $50 to $3000.   
Scholarships to participate in FLOs are available based on student needs.  See the attached flyer or log onto www.discoverus.org for more 
information.  
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Parental Engagement 
 

The Parent Center at Worthing High School is open to the 
parents/guardians of our students as well as Sunnyside 
community members.  The Center is open during regular 
school hours.  Some of the services offered include a 
computer lab, internet access, online classroom, 
translation services, and a community meeting room.  If 
you have questions regarding the use of the Parent 
Center, please contact Mrs. Cobb at 713-733-3433. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher 
Association 
Parent Message 
The Evan E. Worthing High School Parent Teacher 
Associatin (PTA) is in need of officers for the school 
year.  There are so many benefits to becoming a 
member of the PTA.  Parents, teachers, and members 
of the Sunnyside community are welcome to join.  As a 
member of the PTA, members can connect with other 
parents, caregivers, and community members to 
advocate on behalf of the school.  Last year, there were 
many challenges facing our students.  The success of 
being removed from improvement required status and 
continued operation of our campus was a priority to our 
PTA.  The members worked diligently with faculty and 
staff to ensure Worthing High School would remain the 
“Pride of Sunnyside.” Take some time to attend the 
next meeting on Thursday, January 24, 2019 at 6PM.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling All Watch D.O.G.S. (Dads of Great Students) 
The effects of fatherlessness can be felt in homes, 
schools, hospitals, and prisons.  We want to have a 
positive impact in the lives of all our students.  We are 
calling on the mighty men of Evan E. Worthing High 
School to touch every student.  If you are a dad, uncle, 
brother, cousin, or concerned member of the 
community we need you on our campus. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS/COMMUNITY PARTNERS 
 

We have all heard the adage, “It takes a village to raise a 
child.” We would like to thank all our volunteers and 
community partners who were called upon for various 
reasons to ensure the 2017-2018 school year was a success.  
Volunteerism over the past year has significantly increased.  
To ensure we exceed our goals for the upcoming academic 
year renew your VIPS status by going to 
www.houstonisd.org/VIPS.  Contact Mrs. Cobb or Mrs. 
Jimenez if you have any questions or concerns.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Parent meetings are held monthly and announced via social 
media, call outs, and flyers. 
TRIVIA COBB, PARENT LIAISON Office: 713-733-3433 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

http://www.houstonisd.org/VIPS
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Colts Connection 
Winter Worthingland  
Winter Worthingland was held on Saturday, December 15, 
2018 at 7:00PM on our campus.  This inaugural event was 
an opportunity to honor those in the Sunnyside 
Community as well our community partners and alumni.   
 

19 Faces of Justice 
History was made 
in Houston during 
the November 
midterm elections.  
There were 
nineteen women of 
color running in the 
local judicial race 
and all of them 
won!!  Among these 
newly elected 
judges was Evan E. 
Worthing Alumni 
the Honorable 
Judge, Ronnisha 
Bowman.  She, 
along with the other 
judges took the 

time to speak 
with our students 
about their 
journey to 
winning various 
judicial seats 
throughout 
Harris County.  
They shared with 
our students the 
challenges they 
overcame to reach their goals.  Students were also invited to 
the swearing in of The Honorable Judge Tonya Jones.  
Congratulations to #Houston19!!  

 
 

 
 

 

 



  

Future Colts 
 
It is our mission to build a strong 
relationship with the school aged 
children in Sunnyside who attend the 
Worthing Feeder Pattern Schools.  We 
will meet the emotional, social, and 
academic needs of these Future Colts 
through strong partnerships with 
parents and community members.   

 

Almeda 
 

 
 

 
 

Woodson K-8

Attucks 

 
 
 

 
 

Bastian 

 

 
 
 

Law 

 

Reynolds 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Young 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

REMINDERS 
JANUARY CALENDAR 

18th – Early Dismissal 
21st – MLK Day (no school) 
25th – Dedication Ceremony 
26th – Robotics Competition 
26th – Free Tax Preparation Workshop 
 

 
 

New email address?  Have you moved recently or 
changed phone numbers?  Stop by the attendance 
office to ensure your contact information is accurate. 
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